
From: Conrad Fernandes   
Sent: 2023/07/12 12:03 PM 
To: Demelo, Emma <Emma.Demelo@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Planning Steeles & Mississauga Rd 
  
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 
  
Hi Emma, I’m very opposed for the plans at the location of Mississauga Road and Steeles, north east 
corner, from Mississauga road to Financial Drive.  Having high density community which includes 4 
stacked 4 story townhouses, 15 apartment buildings that can be 16 stories, will negatively impact the 
area. 
  
This high density proposal is not suited for this location.  This proposal will have long term damage to 
this neighborhood.  I back along on financial drive just north of steels.  Having large building will remove 
the privacy from my property.  When I had purchased the property, the land was not zoned for high 
density. 
  
The streets or infrastructure is not designed for this already very busy area and will be a disaster to the 
surrounding infrastructure.  
  
Originally the land was subject to a school zone, which is better suited with the surrounding area.   
  
Please stop this from occurring, for our community and safety. I am also worried about the structure of 
my home, and debris from the construction that would take many years. 
  
Resident of  Matagami St, Brampton. 
  
Regards, 
  
Conrad Fernandes,  

 
 


